

CITY OF WOLVERHAMPTON COUNCIL

West Midlands Police Headquarters Lloyd House PO Box 52 Colmore Circus Queensway Birmingham B4 6NQ

Direct Telephone: -Switchboard: 101 Internal: 871 3299

Email: wv partnerships@west-

midlands.pnn.police.uk

Our Reference: WVPartnerships

Date: 21/5/20

Dear Parent/Carer,

COVID-19 has changed the lives of everybody, which is why the government introduced a clear set of social distancing rules to keep us all safe.

The vast majority of families across Wolverhampton have stuck to the rules. We thank you and your children for doing this and helping to keep us all safe.

On entering the next stage and adjusting to a new kind of normal, we want to recognise the challenge faced by all, it's tough, but keeping going, things are getting better.

Register on WMNow.co.uk for free, to get regular updates from us and find out what happening in your area.

Once again, on behalf of Wolverhampton City Council and Wolverhampton Neighbourhood Policing Unit, thank you.

Alun

Chief Superintendent Andy Beard. Wolverhampton NPU Commander. **Emma Bennett** Director of Children's Services City of Wolverhampton Council

Please see below for advice or support:-CEOP **NSPCC** Young Minds #YES









Sensitivity: NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED









